
Are you a former high school student-athlete who identifies with
having a disability or being disabled?

Are you looking to share your story about playing sports in high
school?

Want to help high schools include more high school
student-athletes?

This project opportunity is for you! UIC researcher and Illinois
Partners in Policymaking student T.J. Gordon is collecting stories
from former student-athletes with disabilities who played sports in

Illinois high schools.

For more information or participation, visit
https://tinyurl.com/IHSA-Inclusion-Story-Survey or scan the QR

code in the middle.

https://tinyurl.com/IHSA-Inclusion-Story-Survey

